
     

 

 22 Orland Street 

 Portland, ME 04103 

 September 21, 2016 

Matthew Nielson 

Fiona Nielson 

18 Orland Street 

Portland Me 04103 

 

As required by the Buildings Inspection Division we are giving notice that we are having our 
garage demolished in preparation for the construction of a new garage on the same location. 

 

James A Pierce 

Katherine M Lesser 

 

 


